
RBA100185-0001 

Fro m: 1.i ~ ~ ~ .i ~ ~ ~ .i ~ ~ ~ .i ~Code~ ~ .i ~ ~ ~ .i A~ ~ ~ .i ~ ~ ~ .i ~ ~ ~ .i ~ ~ ~ .i 
Sent: 26 July 2002 11:08 
To:i .................. C-od-e~. ................ " i ................................................... i 

Cc:i ............................................................. ~o-de~ ............................................................. i 
Subject: RE: mortality in primary care study 

Dear Professor Baker, 

075/003/02 MANAGEMENT OF CLINICAL PERFORMANCE AND MORTALITY RATES 
IN 
PRIMARY CARE 

I have your application for the above study, no need to complete another 
form. 

Would you please sign and return our Confidentiality Declaration sent to 
you with the approval letter(26/03/02), as I will need a copy of this for 
our file. 

As I will be out of the office next week would you copy Peter Goldblatt 
-a.-.n-~-d.~~-.v-.-e.~[.~.a-~~.-R.~u.-d.-.d-.~-.-c.~.k-~-t.-~.-~~.a-~-n.y~~-.e--~mai~s you send me. i .......................... "Code-A ......................... ] 

Code A ...................................................................... 
.................................................................. J 

Gloria Brackett 

[~ --.~ .~ --~.~ 9 ~.e.~ ~_~ .~ .~ --.~ .~ J T o: G Io r i a 
Brackett/D H DIS ESAG/LO N DON/ONS@ONS 

c.uk cc: 
Subject: RE: mortality in primary care study 

25/07/2002 
17:11 

Dear Gloria Brackett 

I completed one of these (it had the label version 2) some months ago, and 
did receive approval. I had assumed that I did not need to complete 
another, but please let me know if this is not correct. The form relates to 
the same study. 

Richard Baker 

...... Original Message ..... 
From:i ...................... A ...... --. ........... A ........................ i 

[mailt~ uoae A i 
i ............................................................................... i 



RBA100185-0002 

Sent: 25 July 2002 16:51 
To: f ................. C-ocl-e-A ................ " 
Subject: RE: mortality in primary care study 

Dear Professor Baker, 

(See attached file: Appnform version3 - April 2002.xls) 
A Medical Research Application form as requested 

Gloria Brackett 

..... Forwarded by Gloria Brackett/DHD/SESAG/LONDON/ONS on 25/07/2002 16:46 

Peter 
Goldblatt To: Gloria 
Brackett/D H DIS ESAG/LO N DON/ONS@ONS 

cc: Vera 
R uddock/D H DIS ESAG/LO N DON/ONS@ONS 
25/07/2002 Subject: RE: mortality in 
primary care study 

12:30 

Did I ask you to do this? If not, please action. 

Peter 
..... Forwarded by Peter Goldblatt/DHD/SESAG/LONDON/ONS on 25/07/02 12:30 

i ............. c-g~le-A- ............. i To: Peter i ......................................... / 

Gold blatt/D H DIS ESAG/LO N DON/ONS@ONS 
c.uk cc: 

Subject: RE: mortality in 
primary care study 
19/07/02 

09:52 

Peter 

Thanks, good to hear from you. 

Richard 



RBA100185-0003 

...... Original Message ..... 
From:i ...................... ~ ...... --, .......... ; ........................ ] 
[mailt4 t;oae A i 
Sent: ~l-g-3 Q-1~-2-00-2 -09-!5 ] ..................................... 
To:i .................. -Co-cie-~.- ................. ] 
Subject: Re: mortality in primary care study 

Richard 

This is good news. I will arrange for you to get some up to date forms. We 
need to take account of the new Section 60 regulations. 

I am taking a long weekend shortly, but that is about all in the immediate 
future. 

Peter 

:::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::: TO: Peter 
Gold blatt/D H DIS ESAG/LO N DON/ONS@ONS 
c.uk cc: 

Subject: mortality in 
primary care study 
19/07/02 

09:36 

Peter 

You will remember that I have been planning to set up a study to pilot 
methods of presenting mortality data to GPs and helping them develop 
practice policies to reduce mortality and improve outcomes. We had applied 
for for from the Nuffield Trust, but because of the stock market problems 
they did not have funds available. 

However, we applied to the NHS SDO Programme and have heard that we have 
gor through the first round. The full application must be submitted by 1 lth 
September, so I will be working on it over the summer. We will be needing 
to call on the ONS for data - the ethics forms have already been completed 
and approved, as has LREC approval. We will be needing advice about costs, 
but are not yet ready to ask for details. Nevertheless, I thought it would 
be helpful for you to have advanced information, and an update on our 
progress. 

Hope all is well with you, and that you have a holiday due any day now 



RBA100185-0004 

Richard Baker 

For the latest data on the economy and society 
consult National Statistics at http://www.statistics.gov.uk 

Please Note: Incoming and outgoing email messages 
are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy 
on the use of electronic communications 

Legal Disclaimer : Any views expressed by 
the sender of this message are not necessarily 
those of the Office for National Statistics 

The original of this email has been scanned for viruses by the Government 
Secure Intranet (GSI) virus scanning service supplied exclusively by Cable 
& Wireless in partnership with MessageLabs. 

GSI users - for further details, please contact the GSI Nerve Centre, or 
browse GNC 003/2002 at http://www.gsi.gov.uk/main/new2002notices.htm 

In case of problems, please call your organisations IT helpdesk. 

PLEASE NOTE: THE ABOVE MESSAGE WAS RECEIVED FROM THE INTERNET. 

On entering the GSI, this email was scanned for viruses by the Government 
Secure Intranet (GSI) virus scanning service supplied exclusively by Cable 
& Wireless in partnership with MessageLabs. 

GSI users see http://www.gsi.gov.uk/main/new2002notices.htm for further 
details. In case of problems, please call your organisational IT helpdesk. 


